September
Fifth
1922,

Honourable Charles Stewart,

Minister of The Interior,
Ottawa,

I acknowledg
h addressed

st and

you spesk of,
however, sent 8 copy of

your letter to lr. E.W.Beatl the Chancellor of the

University, and you may expect to hear

from him within
the next few days.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




